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Attached is
the draft copy of the Institute’s comment letter to the Internal Revenue Service regarding
Roth IRA proposed regulations, Notice 98-49 and Notice 98-50. Please review it and send us
your comments by COB Tuesday November 17, 1998. You may fax your comments to my
attention at (202) 326-5841 or email me at ricard@ici.org. In addition, you may call me at
(202) 218- 3563 or Russ Galer at (202) 326-5835 to discuss the comment letter. We
appreciate your attention to this matter. Kathryn A. Ricard Assistant Counsel Attachment
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